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Dear Parents,
Thought for the week – “Life does not come with a manual, it comes with a Mother.”

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week
ASH – Elodie, for working well with others.
OAK – Isla, for great resilience.
BEECH –   Mariella, for always being ready to learn and share her ideas in class.                            

CHESTNUT – Anthony, for keeping on task and fantastic first person recount.   

SYCAMORE – Freya, for just being Fab!
*and all staff at Gomeldon Primary for their Great Spirit and team play this week *

Thank you for your help and support with our World Book Day.

The pupil’s costumes look fabulous and at the time of writing I can report that they are having a great time exploring Fairy Tales.

Thank you to those of you who sent in ‘care parcels’ for the staff room, they were very well received, more news to follow on the Ofsted inspection when we are cleared to share the report.
Netball
Congratulations to our brilliant netball squad for finishing runners up in a Salisbury tournament earlier this week. They played St Andrews in the semi-final and won 7 – 2 and Greentrees in the final, just losing out, 5 – 8.

Our continued thanks to Mrs Hewlett and Mrs Williamson.

Special mention goes to Bailey Allen who carried home the ‘player’s player’ trophy – a well-deserved honour indeed!
Tuesday 13th March, years 3 & 4 are invited for a netball taster session after school. Please let the office know if your child would like to attend.
Nits.
We have had reports of some cases of nits, do check and treat your child’s hair – Thank you.

National Women’s Day.

On Thursday this week we observed this special day by considering the inspirational people we know.

Year 5 & 6 Residential.
Good luck to the pupils and thank you to the accompanying staff who are heading off to the New Forest next week for a week long residential visit. I am sure it will be a great week but will result in changes to the school next week.
Dates ahead
12th – 16th March - NO STAFF LED CLUBS
Friday 16th March – Small Schools Tournament for years 3 & 4.

Tuesday 20th & 21st March – Bee Musical Performance, Oak and Beech.

Friday 23rd March – Ash Cake Sale.

Monday 26th & 28th March – Parents Evening

Thursday 29th march – Mad March Hair, proceeds to Naomi House.

Friday 30th March – Good Friday, School closed.

Monday 16th April – Summer Term begins.
Hope you have a great weekend,
Paddy Macey.

